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ACADEMY WELCOMES NEW EXHIBITS DIRECTOR FROM CHICAGO 
PHILADELPHIA — A new paint job, an evolutionary link, a stunning shell display. These are some of the more visible changes to The Academy of Natural Sciences that visitors will see now that Barbara Ceiga has taken over as the new exhibits director.

Formerly a senior exhibition developer at The Field Museum in Chicago, Ceiga started at Philadelphia’s natural history museum in fall 2006, just as the live Butterflies! garden was taking flight. A native of the Chicago area, she has more than 15 years of museum experience including stints at The Chicago Academy of Sciences, the John G. Shedd Aquarium in Chicago and as an independent exhibit planning consultant to museums around the country. She has developed a number of award-winning exhibits, including “Sue, the T. rex,” at the Field.

At the Academy, Ceiga is evaluating exhibition galleries with an eye toward improvements. “I’m really looking forward to working on projects that excite our visitors about the natural world and showcase the Academy’s spectacular collections,” said Ceiga. “Sometimes this will be done by revitalizing and enhancing existing exhibits, sometimes by developing new ones.”


So far, Ceiga and staff have painted parts of Dinosaur Hall and installed an eye-catching shell display on the mezzanine. They are updating the “Science at the Academy” exhibit to feature Tiktaalik – the new evolutionary link between fish and limbed animals discovered by Academy paleontologist Dr. Ted Daeschler and his team. Also on the agenda is a redo of the “What Eats What” exhibit on the second floor.
# # #

The Academy is located at 1900 Benjamin Franklin Parkway and is open Monday through Friday from 10 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. and weekends until 5 p.m. Admission is $10 for adults, $8 for children ages 3-12, seniors, college students with I.D. and military personnel, and free for children under 3. There is an additional $2 fee for Butterflies.
The Academy of Natural Sciences is Philadelphia’s natural history museum and a world leader in biodiversity and environmental research. The mission of the Academy is to create the basis for a healthy and sustainable planet through exploration, research and education.
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